
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November, 2020 
 

 

Dear Resident, 

Last year, the city’s Transportation and Works department, in consultation with my office, implemented a pilot project to make our 

roads and neighbourhoods safer by limiting on-street parking to only one side of the street. Concerns related to snow clearing, 

waste collection and, most importantly, access by emergency vehicles prompted this change. It was implemented on more than 100 

of our ward’s narrower streets. Based on reports by the city’s snow clearing team as well as comments from residents, this pilot 

was an unqualified success in terms of improving service delivery to residents. 

In the year since, I have heard from residents living on other streets expressing similar concerns about snow removal and asking 

for this change to on-street parking. I also met with the city’s snow clearing operations supervisor to identify additional streets that 

would benefit from a similar approach to on-street parking. And your street is one of them.   

Later this month, signage will be installed on your street indicating on-street parking will be permitted on one side only. The side 

that has been selected is that which provides more space for parking; in most cases, that is the side without the fire hydrants. The 

overnight (2 am to 6 am) parking prohibition remains in place on the otherwise permitted side of the street, and parking 

considerations are still available for your overnight guests so long as vehicles are parked legally. 

In order to enforce the regulation, No Parking signs will be installed at no greater than 50 metres apart. While staff will do their 

best to install the signs on existing light standards as much as possible, there will be some properties where a wooden post and sign 

will be erected within the city-owned boulevard.  

Please take note of these new “No Parking” signs as they will be in effect upon installation. Based on the results of last year’s pilot 

project, I am confident this change will improve service delivery and make your neighbourhood safer in case of emergency. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this or any municipal matter, please contact me by e-mail at 

sue.mcfadden@mississauga.ca anytime.  Please also take a moment to subscribe to my eNewsletter list to receive occasional local 

news and information that matters to you, your family and our community. Sign up at: www.MississaugaWard10.ca.  

Kindest regards, 

 

Sue McFadden 

Ward 10 Councillor 


